
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the A level law curriculum enhancement we are running a visit to the Houses 

of Parliament and the Supreme Court on Wednesday 15th November 2017 meeting 

at East Grinstead train station at 9.00am and returning at 6.30pm. We have 16 

spaces which are being offered on a first come, first served basis. The visit will include a 

presentation at the Supreme Court and an opportunity to watch a case and an escorted 

tour of the Houses of Parliament. At the Supreme Court students will be subject to 

airport security and therefore should not bring any sharp metal objects such as knives, 

pen knives, guns, handcuffs, paint sprays, padlocks, spanners, screwdrivers and 

scissors. They should also not bring any items that make noise eg whistles. Any visitor at 

the Houses of Parliament found in possession of flick knives, butterfly knives and person 

defence sprays is liable to be arrested. 

 

I strongly recommend that students bring either a packed lunch or money to buy lunch 

at the Supreme Court visitor’s café. Due to increased levels of security on visits and trips 

the students will be required to return with their teacher at the end of the visit to East 

Grinstead train station. 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £30 which will cover the cost of the 

visit including transport and other incidental costs. I must, however, tell you that as the 

school could not bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents, 

who are able, are willing to contribute.  Insurance for all school trips is arranged through 

West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our website at 

http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728. Peanuts or peanut related 

products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. Payment can be made 

via the online payment system and full payment must be received by 5th October. 

 

Please sign and return the attached reply slip to confirm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Fleming 

Curriculum Leader of Business, Law & Economics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mrs Fleming - law 

 

Name of student __________________________________________    Form ________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the law and politics visit to the Supreme Court 

and Houses of Parliament on the 15th November 2017 returning to school at 

approximately 6.30pm. 

 

I have forwarded £30 to Sackville School via the online payment system. 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


